

















Thanks,
Jessica

Jessica Jones | Deputy Director - Planning
Planning and Economic Development Department | 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Room 3 | Santa Rosa, CA 95404
Tel. (707) 543-3253 | Mobile (707) 292-0963 | jjones{sicily.org
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From: Jones, Jessica

Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 12:03 PM

To: Gillian Adams <gadams@bayareametro.gov>; Scott Orr <Scott.Orr@sonoma-county.org>

Cc: Christa Shaw <Christa.Shaw@sonoma-county.org>; Tennis Wick <Tennis.Wick@sonoma-county.org>; Osburn, Gabe
<GOsburn@srcity.org>; Crocker, Ashle <acrocker@srcity.org>; Basinger, Megan <MBasinger@srcity.org>

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: Request for Time Extension - Santa Rosa and Sonoma County

Thanks Gillian. | will work with the County on this and get it over to you as soon as possible.
Jessica
Jessica Jones | Deputy Director - Planning

Planning and Economic Development Department | 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Room 3 | Santa Rosa, CA 95404
Tel. (707) 543-3253 | Mobile (707) 292-0963 | jjones@sicitv.ore
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From: Gillian Adams <gadams@bayareametro.gov>

Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 11:43 AM

To: Jones, Jessica <jjones@srcity.org>; Scott Orr <Scott.Orr@sonoma-county.org>

Cc: Christa Shaw <Christa.Shaw@sonoma-county.org>: Tennis Wick <Tennis.Wick@sonoma-county.org>: Osburn, Gabe
<GOsburn@srcity.org>; Crocker, Ashle <acrocker@srcity.org>; Basinger, Megan <MBasinger@srcity.org>

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: Request for Time Extension - Santa Rosa and Sonoma County

Hi Jessica,

Thank you for following up and | appreciate your patience. After reviewing the deadline extension request, we ask
that you provide additional information that addresses the two RHNA objectives that were not inctuded in your
letter. Providing an explanation for how the extension request addresses the objectives identified in Government
Code Section 65584(d)(3) and 65584(d)(4) will aid ABAG in determining whether the extension is consistent with
the RHNA objectives, as required by Government Code Section 65584.07(d)(2)(A). The City and County do not
need to submit a new letter, we would justinclude this new information as a supplement to what you have already
submitted.

Thanks,
Gillian

Gillian Adams
Principal Planner





